
Plantation Middle School 

January 7, 2022 

Happy Friday Patriots, this your principal Mr. Qaiyim and this is your Friday call. 

Monday, (1/10) marks the official end of the second quarter and will be an Early Release day. 

Students will be dismissed at 2 pm. Tuesday (1/11) is a Teacher Planning day and there is no 

school for students. 

Reminder: There will not be Saturday School this Saturday. However, there is before school 

tutoring from 8 am – 9 am and after school tutoring from 4 pm – 5:15 pm. Please remind 

students, anyone attending afterschool tutoring should not leave campus. After dismissal, the 

students participating should come to the front of the school. Additionally, if a student is not 

involved in a supervised afterschool activity, student coverage ends 30 minutes after dismissal 

and should be picked up by 4:30 pm. 

Students are currently taking mid-year assessments in Language Arts, Civics, Science and Math. 

It is important that students do their best as the results will determine future enrichment and/or 

remediation opportunities. 

In athletics: Next week, Boys Flag Football tryouts will take place Wednesday (1/12) and 

Thursday (1/13) after school from 4:15 pm – 5:30 pm. Be sure to arrange pickup transportation. 

Students should bring the appropriate attire for tryouts and must have at least a 2.0 GPA Also, 

to keep our school community safe, we will make the following changes at our athletic events. 

Starting next week, we will only sell tickets for our home events using the GoFan app on your 

cell phone for the remaining home volleyball games. Students/Adults will not be able to pay 

with cash for the tickets at the entrance. If fans or parents want to attend the games, please 

download the GoFan App. Physical tickets will no longer be able to be sold. 

Lastly, we want to keep you informed of the COVID cases reported for students and staff on 

campus. We had 5 cases reported this week. All close contacts have been advised and as always, 

all areas of the school continue to be disinfected and cleaned for students and staff safety. 

 

Have a great weekend Patriot Family and be safe! 

Mr. Qaiyim, Principal 


